

ANGLOPHONE NORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

78 Henderson Street • Miramichi, New Brunswick E1N 2R7 Telephone: (506) 778-6075 • Fax: (506) 778-6090 • www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca

Important Message to Parents and Guardians Alternate Stops and Bus Passes

September 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As you are aware, the safety of your children, our students, is of the utmost importance to our school district, and this includes safe transportation to and from school.

This year, we have reduced capacity on our school buses in order to ensure the safety of your children during the COVID-19 pandemic. Therefore, we will not be able to accommodate any requests for alternate bus stops or bus passes. Students will have one standard pick-up point in the morning and one standard drop-off point in the afternoon.

I fully understand that this is not going to be the ideal situation for some families. However, we are doing our best to mitigate the health concerns associated with this virus.

I would like to thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we continue to provide safe transportation for our students.

Sincerely,

Mark Donovan Superintendent

MD/bd Ref#20114

